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To: Nursery, FS2 and KS1 Parents 
Re: Parents’ Information Sharing Evening 
 

Dear Parent 

You are cordially invited to attend a Nursery, FS2 and KS1 (Year1 and Year 2) Parent Information Sharing 

evening in the school auditorium on Monday 30th September 2019 at 5.30pm. 

The evening will start with a general discussion relating to topics such as expectations; relevant school 

policies; line management; communication channels; curriculum mattes; PATHS and home learning; ECA 

activities and a few other generic matters. This will be followed with a specific year group discussion by 

your child’s Head of Year in their respective buildings. 

 

We hope to see many of our parents attend this evening on the 30th September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs. C. Bavister        Mrs. H. McCauley 
Deputy Principal       Principal  
 

  
 

 


